
Members of the Senate Finance and Taxation,

My name is Chris Eslinger, I live in District 34
I am a Father, a Husband, and a Property Owner.
I have children that have attended Home School, Virtual Classes, Private School, and/or Public School.

I Support Bill #2369

No system is perfect and the currant education system has proven no different.
One concept I would think we can all agree on is that one size does not fit all.
Whether the parents of a child chooses private, charter, home based, virtual, or a government led school;
It is responsible to assist them in creative ways to alleviate their tax burden and financial responsibility so
Private school doesn't become a choice only the wealthiest among us can make. If that type of education system
can be the best for the child, isn't that the whole point. This bill is a step in the right direction for the
legislature to show their support for the majority of parents that would like to have the option of sending
their children to the place where they have the best chance of succeeding, instead of the place "that is free".

I urge you to vote in favor of Bill #2369.

Thank You for your service and taking the time to consider the importance of this issue.


